[bookmark: _GoBack] Dear Parents,
What an exciting  week!
First of all, a massive welldone and thank you to the children for being absolutely amazing  in our Nativity play! They have worked hard and they were fabulous!
A very mischievious little elf arrived on Monday in our classroom! He has been very silly and the children have helped him to be good. In English we did lots of lovely writing: the children wrote a thank you letter and ideas for a name for little elf; they wrote notes to encourage the elf to be good; and this morning we lost the elf so we had to write a lost poster! Luckily we have found him again and he will hopefully be better behaved next week!  ;-)
In Maths, we have worked on addition and began to write number sentences using + and =.
On Wednesday we baked our own Christmas cake! We will sell portions at the Christmas Fair on Saturday! Please come and buy ‘Class 1 Christmas cake’! It is scrumptious!
The children will be singing with Class 2 at 3 o’clock on Saturday during the Christmas fair.
Next week:	 - Cooking again! (It is this time of year…!)
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely week end!
Class 1 team











	
